
Glen Park Izaak Walton - Merrillville, IN 46410

June Shoot

July 7, 2019 -- ATA Shoot Results

Singles: # of Shooters: 33 State Score

Class A GEORGE KRACH IL 98 OVER TIM RICHARDS

Class B BERNIE MATTHEWS IN 99

Class C DENNIS KITCHING IL 96 OVER JIM MISIUKIEWICZ

Class D TOM ANTCZAK, JR IN 95

Sr. Vet TOM ANTCZAK IN 99

Vet. WAYNE MEYERS IN 98

HANDICAP: # of Shooters: 24 Yardage State Score

19 - 21.5 JOHN WOOD IL 98

22 - 24.5 CURTIS HELD IN 94

25 - 27.0 TOM ANTCZAK IN 92

Sr. Vet BOB PETERSON IN 93

Vet. BERNIE JOHNSEN IN 90

DOUBLES: # of Shooters :  14

Class B BERNIE MATTHEWS IN 86 OVER BILL MAGER

Class C JOHN HRUSKOCY IN 85 OVER LARRY LIPA

Vet. WAYNE MEYERS IN 86

HOA: BERNIE MATTHEWS IN 273           S=99     H=88      D=86

Score Earned Yardages: Earned From To

98 JOHN WOOD 1.0 21.0 22.0

97 WILLIAM PEARSON 1.0 20.0 21.0
Commentary:

Once again we were blessed with great weather, although it did get a little windy for the Doubles.
Singles:

Of the 33 shooters, 26 broke a 90 or better. Bernie Matthews dropped his 3rd target but hung in there for a 99. Tom
Antczak dropped his 57th target for his 99. There were four 98s, a 97, two 96s, three 95s, three 94s, three 93s, a 92, 
three 91s, & four 90s. Bottom line, lots of good scores.
Handicap:

A number of shooters broke out of the pack for some very good scores. John Wood topped them all, with a 98 getting a
yard punch. William Pearson was right behind him with a 97 for his yard punch. Several shooters did their personal bests.
Doubles:

Although the targets looked good, something was in the wind because the scores were kept down.

Bernie Matthews took HOA with his 273, followed by 271s by Bill Mager and Wayne Meyers.

We paid out $550.50 in options and added money, and threw 7,100 targets. Of the 34 shooters, 10 were from Illinois and
the rest from Indiana.

This shoot showed the true nature of our shooters. We were short handed for scorers & loaders. Numerous shooters
stepped forward to help, including Bill M, Larry L, John H. Scott N, Lester B, and Bruce C. As some of our shooters know,
I get nervous when the possibility of something going wrong is more likely than not. It was a thing of beauty to watch this
shoot run flawlessly.

Our next shoot will be August 4th.


